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Thank you for your letter of 17 April 1984 to Mr. William J. Casey,
our Director, concerning your interest in employment with this Agency.
It has been referred to this Office for consideration and reply.
Your previous application wés destroyed under our two-year destruction
policy. I am enclosing a set of preliminary application forms. When the
completed forms are received, your qualifications will be reviewed by
appropriate officials to determine whether we have an opening for you
commensurate with your background and experience. You will be contacted
directly when this review has been completed.
You may be sure that your application will receive every consideration.
Sincerely,
1 Maged
Robert We Hag
Robert W. Magee
Director of Personnel
Enclosure
Distribution:
Orig. - Adse
1 - ER (84-2267)
1 - App. file
1 - D/OP Chrono
OD/Pers/sla/24 May 1984
T
DCI
EXEC
REG

Vido

Approved For Release 2009/03/13 : CIA-RDP86M00886R002300010030-6




